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September 3, 2010 
 
TO:  School Board Members  
 
FROM: Joanne W. Harrison, Ed.D., Deputy Superintendent 
  Educational Programs & Student Support 
  
VIA:  James F. Notter 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: 2010-11 TENTH DAY STUDENT MEMBERSHIP COUNTS 
 
The tenth day student enrollment, including both District and charter schools, is 256,097 as of 
Friday, September 3, 2010.  District enrollment is 233,043.  This represents a decrease of 1,318 from 
last year's tenth day enrollment.  Charter school enrollment is 23,054.  This represents an increase of 
2,566 from last year's tenth day enrollment.   
 
Table 1 presents a comparison of last year’s and this year’s tenth day enrollments at District 
Broward County public prekindergarten, elementary, middle, high and center schools, as well as 
charter schools. This student enrollment count includes all prekindergarten through twelfth grade 
students who were in attendance at least one day and have not withdrawn. 
 
 
 

Year PreK K-5 6-8 9-12 Centers

PreK-12 
& Centers
Subtotal Charters

District
& Charters

Total
2009-10 4,148 102,138 52,902 70,254 4,919 234,361 20,488 254,849
2010-11 4,243 100,968 52,486 69,633 5,713 233,043 23,054 256,097
Decrease -1,170 -416 -621 -1,318
Increase 95 794 2,566 1,248

Table 1. Tenth Day Enrollment Change by Level from 2009-10 to 2010-11
District Schools
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Table 2. Past Five Years of Tenth Day Enrollment Compared to Twentieth Day Enrollment

Day 2005-06 2006-07 2007-08 2008-09 2009-10 2010-11
10th 270,765 263,372 258,018 256,513 254,849 256,097
20th 270,935 262,616 258,904 255,738 255,203 255,640*

% of 20th 99.9% 100.3% 99.7% 100.3% 99.9% 100.2%
*2010-11 projected twentieth day enrollment

Total Distrct Enrollment (includes all students at all schools)

 
Historically, tenth day enrollment has closely aligned with twentieth day enrollment and this year 
follows that trend with the tenth day enrollment being slightly greater (100.2%) than the 
projected twentieth day enrollment as shown in Table 2. District staff anticipates that there will 
be little difference between the tenth and twentieth day counts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached to this memorandum is the tenth day enrollment report for all schools by grade level and 
administrative area for the 2010-11 school year.  If you need additional information please contact 
Jill Young, Director, School Boundaries at 754-321-2480.  
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Attachment 
 
cc: Executive Leadership Team 
 Leslie M. Brown, Executive Director, Educational Programs 

Jody Perry, Director, Charter Schools Support  
Area Directors 

 Principals 
 


